


Economic Injury Disaster Loans (EIDLs) are low interest loans of up to $2 million for businesses impacted 
by an economic crisis, to be used for payroll and other operating expenses. In light of the COVID-19 crisis, 
the SBA has updated the program to include Emergency Economic Injury Grants, available to eligible small 
businesses as an advance payment up to $10,000 that does not require repayment, even if an EIDL loan ap-
plication is subsequently denied.

EIDL details include: 

      •	 Eligible employers are those with less than 500 employees (including non-profits); sole  
            proprietorships; independent contractors; cooperatives; and employee-owned businesses; who have  
            been in operation since January 31, 2020, and who have suffered a disruption of work due to  
            COVID-19.      
      •	 Interest rate is 3.75% for businesses, 2.75% for non-profits.
      •	 Loan terms up to 30 years, with no provision for debt forgiveness.
      •	 Personal guarantees are waived on EIDLs up to $200,000.
      •	 Eligible applicants may request an Emergency Economic Injury Grant—an advance up to $10,000—to  
            be paid within 3 days of a completed application. Applicants will not be required to repay this  
            advance payment, even if their EIDL application is subsequently denied. 
      •	 If a grant is awarded and later converted to a PPP loan, the amount will impact loan forgiveness  
            calculation.
      •	 Grants are available January 31, 2020 – December 31, 2020 to allow those who have already applied  
            for EIDLs to be eligible to also receive a grant.
      •	 The program is currently funded at $10 billion.
      •	 Grants are available on a first come/first served basis, so time is of the essence.
      •	 Application is available online at:  
            https://www.sba.gov/disaster/apply-for-disaster-loan/index.html

We expect more information to be released this week regarding the Paycheck Protection Program. CRR is 
closely following the guidelines being released regarding these and other relief measures, and prioritizing 
application support for small business loan programs as time is of the essence in securing these. Reach out 
to your CRR representative for assistance in evaluating your options, gathering the information and  
supporting documentation necessary to apply, maximizing loan forgiveness, and navigating the application 
process.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at info@crrcpa.com. We’re in this together.
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